
26/04/2013 
 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
Essential Services Commission 
 
 

Re:  Draft Determination for South Gippsland Water Plan 2013 - 2018  
South Gippsland Shire Council 

 
 
 
I have read the submission by South Gippsland Shire (dated 22 April 2013) and as 
residents of Nyora we are of the opinion that this sewerage treatment plant and the 
connection of residents in the Loch, Nyora and Poowong  townships MUST go ahead.  
For too long now we have been told that this will be going ahead and now it’s time for it 
to happen.  
 
I urge you to consider the health of the residents of these townships and get this project 
started SOONER rather than later. 
 
 
Chris & Kerry SPENCER 


